GOVERNMENT

FLORTIDA

Interoffice Memorandum

January 18, 2019

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings

and Board of County Commissioners
FROM: OQl(/Iark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Departmenﬂ‘/

CONTACT PERSON: Christine N. Lofye, P. E., ManagerCL%
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER:  (407) 836-7890

SUBIJ: Decrease the speed limit on Tennessee Terrace from 30 mph to 25 mph
starting at Conway Gardens Road to South Crystal Lake Drive

A concerned citizen has requested the County review the posted speed limit on Tennessee
Terrace from Conway Gardens Road to South Crystal Lake Drive. The citizen believes the
current 30 mph posted speed limit is too high and creates a safety concern.

Based on Florida Statute 316.189 and a field review of the roadway conditions on this
residential street, our staff recommends that the Board approve a decrease in the posted
speed limit from 30 mph to 25 mph on Tennessee Terrace starting at Conway Gardens
Road to South Crystal Lake Drive. »

Action Reqhested: Approval to decrease the speed limit on Tennessee Terrace from
30 mph to 25 mph starting at Conway Gardens Road to South
‘Crystal Lake Drive. District 3.
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District 3 : Commissioner Mayra Uribe






